
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

For specific questions (from Religious School families) 
feel free to contact Sharon Solomon at 516 484-4980. 

 
 

 

 
 

Come join us as we march up 5th Avenue in the  
Celebrate Israel Parade on  

Sunday, June 4th 

 

Temple Beth Sholom will be marching along with the  
Israeli Scouts (Tzofim) of Long Island. 

 

Buses will be departing the TBS parking lot at 9 am. 

 

FREE TRANSPORTATION 
T-shirts will be distributed at the parade. 
 

If you wish to join us on the bus kindly RSVP no later than 
Friday, June 2nd to mainoffice@tbsroslyn.org. 
 

If you wish to meet us in NYC for the march, we will be 
assembling at East 55th Street between 5th & 6th Avenue. 
We are scheduled to step off at 11:00 am. 
 

Looking forward to celebrating Israel together with the greater 
New York City Community! 
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